REPRODUCED AT THE DWIGHT D. EISENHOWER LIBRARY

40720

August 6, 1956.
File Under

DIARY

/ ADMIRAL STRAUSS

Today I signed a letter directing Admiral Straues as to

the estimated amounts of fissionable material to be produced

in '57. The letter was of six pages. I initialled each one

and signed the last one. It was reported to me orally the number
of weapons of various sizes we now have in our posseasion.
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